
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

15th January 2019  

 

 

 

 
Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s), 
 
MEETING RE; CLASSICS TRIP TO GREECE – 15 FEBRUARY 2019  
 
There will be a meeting giving essential information for the above trip on Thursday 24th January at the Girls’ 
School hosted by Miss Johnson.   
 
If your son has not yet handed in his passport please bring it with you to the meeting. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Miss J Johnson 

 

  


